
 

 

The Messenger 

Making Disciples of Jesus Christ for the Transformation of the World 

McCabe United Methodist Church 

September 2019 
Volume 37 Issue 7 

 

Greetings from Pastor Jenny! 

 

In the style of the weekly email update I write and send, 

the following items are for your awareness, written by 

me, with a little of my own ñflavorò attached to each of 

them.  If youôre interested in receiving the weekly email 

update, contact Cassie in the church office 

(adminassistant@mccabeumc.com or 255-1160).  

There is a lot going on at McCabe these days and the 

email update is a great way to stay informedé 

 

NEW WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
In what is perhaps the most significant and immediately 
important news of the moment, our weekend worship 
schedule has changed!  You may have already learned 
of this new schedule, and surely you noticed it printed 
on the outside back page of this newsletter as you 
opened it, but, in case youôve missed it thus far, the 
new schedule, which begins September 7th & 8th, is as 
follows: 
 
    Saturday   4:30pm in the Sanctuary (casual traditional) 
 
     Sunday      9:30am in the Sanctuary (traditional) 
            11:00am in the Great Hall (non-traditional) 

A letter was mailed explaining the motivation behind 

this new schedule.  If, for some reason, you did not re-

ceive this letter and would like a copy, contact the 

church office and weôll make sure you get one. 

 

HOSPITAL-RELATED REQUEST 
If you find yourself in the hospital, and you would like a 
care visit from McCabe, please try to remember to con-
tact the church directly.  For various reasons, McCabe 
folks donôt always make it onto the list each hospital 
makes of McCabe patients.  Plus, with all of the staff 
transitions that are in play right now at McCabe, itôs a 
challenge to make sure the hospitals get checked each 
weekday.  That said, telling us directly will help ensure 
you get a visit!   

 

BACK TO THE FUTURE SERMON SERIES! 
Our fall kick-off series ï 3 weeks beginning September 
7th & 8th ï will be called Back to the Future: What We 
Shall Be Has Not Yet Been Revealed.  In the movie 
Back to the Future, Marty McFly goes in a time machine 
back to when his parents met and, while heôs in the 
past, he finds himself able to change the past in order 
to change his presentéhoping, of course, for an ever-
brighter future.  If youôve ever wished you could change 
something in your past, or if youôve prayed that God 
would help redeem your past and lead you into a future 
with hope, this is the series for you.  And if you havenôt 
seen Back to the Future in a while ï or at all ï now is 
the perfect time to watch it! 
 

 
 
 

 

Continued on next pageé.. 

mailto:adminassistant@mccabeumc.com


 

 

Continued on next pageé.. 

UPCOMING GUEST PREACHERS 
Iôm so grateful that Rev. Kurt Landerholm will be our 

guest preacher the weekend of our fall kick-off, 

September 7th & 8th!  Kurt grew-up at McCabe and 

served as a United Methodist pastor in East Ohio 

until his retirement earlier this summer.  Itôs wonder-

ful that a son of McCabe will be our guest preacher 

the weekend weôll be celebrating our 60th anniver-

sary at 6th & Boulevard: in fact, he remembers 

when our current building was brand-new!  Then, 

the weekend of October 12th & 13th, Pastor Mike 

Flowers from the Spirit Lake Ministry Center will be 

our guest preacher as we consider the importance 

of living beyond ourselves as part of our annual 

stewardship series. 

 
ADDITIONAL PASTORAL APPOINTMENT NEWS 
As they have been asking throughout the summer, 
many McCabe folks have been wondering if an ad-
ditional pastor will be appointed any time soon.  
The answer is, ñYeséhopefully.ò  As our Board and 
I have worked with Kermit, he has offered a couple 
of potential options for an additional pastor (either 
part- or full-time, depending on who it is).  This is 
great news!  However, for a handful of reasons, no 
potential option is simple or available immediately.  
So, we wait and we pray and we hope.  If the timing 
for receiving an additional appointed pastor extends 
further into the fall, Iôll be scheduling additional 
guest preachers for September and October.   

 

WE ARE LIVE ON FACEBOOK FOR 9:30 
WORSHIP! 
 

Though we will eventually transition our 9:30 wor-
ship live stream from Facebook to a more 
ñsophisticatedò medium, for now, we are so grateful 
ï and many of YOU are so grateful ï to be able to 
worship with us via Facebook live during our Sun-
day 9:30 service.  If you have not yet tuned-into our 
live stream and are unsure how to do so, please 
contact the church office and weôll walk you through 
the process! 

STAFF POSITION IN TRANSITION:       
Congregational Care 
Our Board of Directors is still working on the pre-
cise job description for our yet-to-be-open Congre-
gational Care Coordinator position.  We have ideas 
regarding the kind of ministry we hope this person 
(or this team of persons) will do and lead, but we 
are not quite prepared to open the position.  This 
Congregational Care Coordinator will not be the 
same as a Parish Nurse (though certainly, a nurse 
could fill the position well).  However, if this job title 
sparks your curiosity, please donôt hesitate to con-
nect with me to share your interest or to ask ques-
tions!  And, if you are interested in this position, Iôd 
like to suggest you register for the Congregational 
Care Training event weôre hosting October 4-5. J  
(See the note regarding this event later in the news-
letter.) 
 

I cannot tell you how excited I am about our Back to 
the Future series.  While I must admit I get a bit 
overwhelmed some days, Iôm extremely grateful to 
God that so many of you are stepping-up to assist 
in new or continuing ways.   
 

Peace in Christ, 
Pastor Jenny Hallenbeck Orr 
 

 
 



 

 

SINGING FOR OUR UNSUNG HEROES 
Churches are blessed with many, many people who 
offer their gifts and talents, behind the scenes, with little 
fanfare, but in ways most of us see and are thankful for.  
A few of these unsung heroes include our volunteer 
gardening crews and lawn care crews!   
Those who helped with gardening are:  
Gloria Knoll, Kathy Odegaard, and Pat Fischer.   
Those who rotated lawn mowing duties are:   
Mike Holen, Kent Raney, Rich Cleary, Ben Cleary,   
Anthony Cleary, Dan Gravseth, Randy Nelson, Tyler 
Nelson, Harvey Schilling and Bill Willis.  
Thank you for all you did this season to help make and 
keep McCabe beautiful! 
 
 

 

 
 
 
ORGANIST / CHOIR ACCOMPANIST NOTE 
Stay tuned for information about our next organist(s) 
and choir accompanist!  We know God has been pre-
paring the person or persons who will fill these open 
positions, but, as of the writing of this newsletter piece, 
we were not yet sure who, exactly, God has in mindé 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REGISTER NOW!  
Congregational Care Training Seminar, October 4-5 
Rev. Karen Lampe, owner of The Caring Congregation, 
LLC, will be at McCabe to lead a Congregational Care 
Ministry training event October 4-5, and we are so ex-
cited!  Topics for the training will include: Prayer, Theol-
ogy of Care, Creating the Toolbox or Care, Boundaries, 
Listening, Visitation, and Leading through the Darkest 
Valley.  If you have gifts for spiritual care, and are look-
ing for ways to put them to work through McCabe, this 
is the seminar for you!  To register, contact Cassie in 
the church office: sheôll get you signed-up!  McCabe is 
covering the $65 registration fee for McCabe partici-
pants. 
 

GRIEFSHARE UPDATE 
With the multiple staff transitions that have happened 
and are happening, the pending start to a GriefShare 
group continues to be postponed.  Please know that our 
commitment to offering this group is extremely high; 
supporting Godôs children who are in the midst of grief, 
is such an important ministry.  We continue to hold the 
list of those who already expressed interest in this sup-
port group.  If you are not already on that list, or want to 
make sure you are, please contact the church office. 
 

WEBSITE OVERHAUL: Coming Soon! 

These days, technology changes faster than most of us 

can handle or keep up with!  That in mind, itôs time for 

an overhaul of our McCabe website.  More and more, a 

churchôs website is its ñfront doorò ï meaning people 

who have never set foot in our church are highly likely 

to check-out our website first and, depending on what 

they find there, will decide whether or not they want to 

check us out in person.  Itôs been quite some time since 

our website was originally built and itôs time to do a ma-

jor overhaul so that it best reflects who we are and is 

user-friendly on both desktop and mobile devices (read: 

computers, tablets, and phones).  Watch for these 

changes this fall! 

 

 

 

 
OPERATIONS DIRECTOR POSITION AT MCCABE 
We are creating a new position at McCabe that will em-
brace a combination of duties formerly performed by 
various individuals.  The job responsibilities have been 
defined and the job framework has been written and 
approved by the Board of Directors.  The position title 
will be Operations Director.  Due to the need for a high 
level of accounting knowledge, finance, and personnel 
skills, this position will be advertised as Accounting, 
Finance and Operations.  Job responsibilities for this 
position will include accounting, budgeting, financial 
reporting, internal controls, membership directory and 
giving, and management of the building and other capi-
tal assets of McCabe. If you search for it on the inter-
net, use Indeed.com or NDWorkforceConnection.com 
to view the job posting.  We welcome  your help in mak-
ing sure all qualified candidates are aware of this op-

portunity at McCabe.  Spread the word! 



 

 

The 50th Aniversary  
CROP Hunger Walk for Hunger 

October 13th, 2019 
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 

12:30- Join us for the 50th Anniversary Celebration 
1:30 Walk for World Hunger 

 

The 1st CROP (Communities Responding to Overcome Poverty) Walk started 50 years ago 
in Bismarck. Walk or sponsor a walker in the 2019 Bismarck/Mandan CROP Walk for Hun-
ger on Sunday, October 13, at 1:30 pm at the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. 
To celebrate 50 years, the event will kick off at 12:30 with the  walk's registration, an educa-
tion fair, and a visit from Clark the Lark and Merifeather Lewis. 
Special guests from Church World Services will be joining the Bismarck walk to help fight 
World Hunger. There will be two distances for the walk. A shorter walk of about 1/2 mile and 
the longer walk of about 2.5 miles. Be sure to stick around after the walk and have an ice 
cream sundae to celebrate the 50th anniversary.   
Not only does the CROP Hunger Walk help those around the world, but also those in need 
locally. 25% of the funds raised at the Bismarck/Mandan CROP Walk for Hunger will benefit 
the Soup Cafe, the Bismarck Emergency Food Pantry, the Abused Adult Resource Center 
and AID, Inc. 
Letôs keep the ecumenical tradition of CROP Walk strong. Church World Service, our spon-
soring organization, is made up of 35 different denominations of churches all working coop-
eratively to help people here and around the world. You can even designate the money you 
raise to go to a specific supporting entity. (ex. Heifer Project, Lutheran World Relief, etc.). 
Sign up today to walk or sponsor a CROP Walker!  To take part, contact the CROP Walk re-
cruiter from your church, sign up online at crophungerwalk.org/bismarcknd or contact Alli-
son Germolus at 400-0053. Or, just show up at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church on Octo-
ber 13 at 12:30 to learn, serve, and have fun. 

http://www.cropwalkonline.org/


 

 

From The Office of the Financial Administrator 

Financial Results: 
Year to date through August 22, 2019: 
 

Current Fund: 
Congregational Giving Received $  465,336 
Dakotas Conference expense reimbursement 5,119 
Expenses to Date     (412,801) 

 Current Fund Receipts Over (Under) Expenses $    57,654 

(All bills are paid to date.) 
 
Building Debt, Property, and Equipment Fund ï 2019 activity: 

 Congregational Giving Received $    80,047 
 Board designated from sale of 12th street property 300,000 
 Mortgage Payments     (348,702) 
  Giving Over (Under) Mortgage Payments $   31,345 
 
Ministry and Financial Notes: 
 
Donations designated for the community Banquet at Trinity Lutheran Church totaled $1,235 to date. 
 
Mission payments made in July 2019 by McCabe were as follows: 
 Solar Oven Project $  1,800 
 Missionary salaries 3,000 
 Thrive pledge 12,000 
 
Pledges to the building debt, property and equipment reserve fund for 2019 are dedicated to paying off the mortgage.  In 
addition, unpledged contributions that are designated to the building fund are also dedicated to paying off the mortgage in 
2019.  With the fulfillment of all 2019 pledges, and the continued support from unpledged contributions to the building fund, 
the goal is to pay off the mortgage before the end of the year.  The mortgage balance is currently $165,398. 

The Way to Paperless Giving! 
 

We understand that for some checkbooks may be ancient history, for some the physical ability to attend services is not 
always possible, and for some cash is not something you care to mess with!  Paperless is the new normal.  
The ability to give on-line is offered on the McCabe website and includes the same fund giving choices as the GivePlus 
Church mobile giving app that is available for you to download to your phone.  Both the website and the app allow you 
to give using either your bank account, or credit card.  
Both the website and app allow you to designate your contribution by choosing the fund you desire for your gift.  Funds are 
included for the seasons and missions as the Church calendar year evolves, allowing you to support the ministries of 
McCabe electronically.  You can even set up a recurring transaction that allows you to give automatically! 
If electronic gadgets (computer websites and phone apps) are not for you, we also have the ability to set up a recurring 
electronic giving transaction for you at your bank - giving you a paperless giving option without the technology!  Just 
contact the office for assistance. 

All of these paperless giving options are provided to McCabe through a third-party vendor that processes the transactions 

and maintains credit card and banking information in strict confidence.  None of this confidential information is available to 

McCabe.  Centralizing these services through one vendor allows us to obtain the reports we need to account for your giv-

ing and leaves the electronic transaction processing and information security to the professionals.  



 

 

Can you believe summer is over? Boy!! I canôt.  Seems it went by much too fast. Thanks so much to Al Ehrmantraut     
because she is one of the best hostesses around. She shared her beautiful home, once again, for our all unit summer  
picnic. I loved the wonderful fellowship. We have the best unit around.  A little while back we thought we were going to 
loose our evening circle. However we have a very determined young lady, Marilyn Smith, who decided ñno we werenôtôò. 
She sent invitations out to every women in McCabe and invited them to her home for a Bar-B-Que. I am so proud of her 
determination and resolve as she signed up new members. Thank you so much Marilyn.  At our Unit Meeting on August 
8th, the young lady whom our unit has been helping, in small ways, was our guest speaker.  Naomi Hegwood is so       
talented and will be starting college at Harvard. We are so very proud of her. One of her many talents is painting. Naomi 
presented our unit with one of her paintings as a thank you gift. We are having it framed and it will hang in the church.  Yes 
Yes Yes we are having a rummage sale with our fall Bazaar on October 19th. As you can see, we donôt give up easily. 
Please wait till the end of September to bring items in. They will go on tables on the west wall and in boxes for easier   
handling please. Refer to the announcement in Septemberôs Messenger for  further details. We will need lots of help the 
week of the Bazaar. Naomi Hegwood is just one of the ways we are able to be Godôs hands and feet here on earth. As is 
the Open Door, homeless shelters, meals, and so many more ways. Thank you all and be proud of yourselves.  Ours days 
to remember areé 

    September 12 - Executive Meeting 10:00 am 
    September 13 & 14 - N.W. District Meeting in Dickinson 
    September 19 - Thursday Circle Meetings 
       Esther Circle - 10:00 am in library 
       Mary Ruth - 1:30 pm 
       Eve - 6:30 pm 
    October 4 & 5 - Dakotas Conference UMW Annual Meeting  
                  at Pierre First UMC, Pierre SD 
 
We are going to be very busy for awhile and I want to leave you with these words.   
 
ñWhat lies behind us and what lies before us are small compared to what lies within usò - Henry Stanley Haskins 

      God bless you all - Gerry Ann Small    

Prayer Corner 
Dear Father in Heaven, 
You are holy , and you call your people to be holy, too.  We, your people, are the church, and we be-
long to You.  Your Church at McCabe is entering a new season.  Guide our decisions as individuals and as a 
church body.  May we choose to do what pleases You even if in our own thinking it seems to be wrong.  You 
have great plans for Your Church at McCabe.  Keep us from missing Your very best. 
Not our wills but thy will be done in Jesusô name, we pray. 

Student Assistant Grants 

The McCabe Church Foundation makes available education assistance grants to members of the McCa-
be community who plan to pursue postsecondary education. Application packages will be available from 
September 1 through November 15, the closing date. Please contact Cassie at the church office to ob-
tain application forms and for further information (701 255 1160). 



 

 

McCabe's UMW Annual Bazaar and Rummage Sale - Saturday, October 19, 2019 
 

Itôs that time of year again. Our Annual Bazaar and Rummage sale which will be held on October 19th this year. 
Beginning October 1st, we will be accepting good, clean items.  Books are accepted but must be current as well 

as any music items. 

¶ If at all possible, bring your items in closed top boxes so that they can be stacked. 

¶ There will be tables in the Fellowship Hall to leave your boxes on. 

¶ We are not accepting any clothing or shoes, no scarves, no purses, no pillows, no stuffed animals, and no 

baskets. 

¶ Volunteers are needed to begin sorting Monday, October 14th at 9:30 am each day through Friday.  Please 

consider helping as the proceeds go to support many church missions. 

Questions: Contact Gerry Ann Small @ 673-3373 / c226-1710 or DeEtta Phelps @ 258-4358 / c220-2110 

 

 

Also Needed: Baked Goods for Bake Sale ð Saturday, October 19, 2019 
 

What is your specialty? Be it pies, cookies, cupcakes, candies, bread or rolls, we need your dona-
tions!  Please pre-package your baked goods ready for sale and we will price them. You can drop your 
donation off at the church between 2:00-4:00pm on Friday, October 18, or before 8:30am on Saturday 
(the day of the bazaar).  

Greetings my dear McCabe friends, 
I am humbled and overcome with gratitude with all the love and appreciation shown me 
through your beautiful cards and gifts. You are so very generous and much too good to me. 
I am still trying to figure out this retirement thing but I have really been enjoying spending 
more time with our grandchildren, family, friends and digging in the dirt! So far, I have not felt 
the urge to dust!   Again, I am beyond grateful for allowing me to be part of your lives. 
They say in this life that it takes a village to survive. I am so very thankful to be part of 
yours. You are a blessing beyond words! I lift you in my prayers for 
safekeeping. 
 With loving friendship and gratitude, 
        Nurse Jane 



 

 

Find out how you can help out!   
Email familyministry@mccabeumc.com or call 255-1160 

Wednesday Night Parent Meeting 
 

Join us Wednesday, September 4th for Dinner beginning at 5pm.  Stay to learn 
about  AWANA, Confirmation, Youth Group and Small Groups from 5:55-7pm.   

Safe Sanctuary Training will be available for any and all who would like to   vol-
unteer at the church from 7-8pm.  Safe Sanctuary Training is also available to be 

completed at home.  For those who prefer that option, email                              
familyministry@mccabeumc.com for more info. 

 
First session for AWANA, Confirmation and Small groups will be September 11th.   

First Session for Youth Group will be Sunday, September 8th 

 

Sundays Beginning September 8th 
 

Classroom Sunday School  
after children's moment —9:30 service 

 

Angels in Training   
Kids mission program— 11:00 service 

 
Fill out your family registration form  
NOW!  Available at  mccabeumc.com  

or at the welcome desk 

Family Ministry Upcoming Dates 
 
9/4 Wednesday Night Parent Mtg. 
 
9/8 Youth Group First Session 
 
9/11 AWANA / Confirmation/  
Small Groups First meetings 
 
9/29 Family Movie Night  4pm 
 
10/30 Trunk or Treat/ Fall Carnival 

McCabe Family Ministry 



 

 

1  
 
8:00 am Worship 
9:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Worship 
1:00 pm FPICCND 
7:00 pm Narcotics Anon. 

2  
OFFICE CLOSED 
 
 
 
 

3  
7:00 am Sojourners 
9:00 am  
          Tuesday Workshop 
 
12:00 pm Al-Anon 
12:00 pm Brown bag w/              
                pastor 
1:30 pm The Seekers       
              Bible Study 

4  
 
1:30 pm Bible Study 
 
5:00 pm TGIW meal 
5:55 pm High Five Worship 
6:10-7:00 pm Parent Meeting 
          AWANA Open House 
          Parents Group 
7:00-8:00 Safe Sanctuary                        
                         Training 
7:30 pm Choir rehearsal 

5 
 
7:30 am Menôs Bible Study 
  
9:00 am Tops Weight Loss 
         Group 
 
10:00 am Precepts Bible                   
                Study 

 
 

6  
 
7:00 am Menôs Breakfast at 
       North Perkins 
 
 
 

7  
 
 
 
 
 

 
4:30 pm Worship  
 

8  
 
9:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Worship 
1:00 pm FPICCND 
 
6:00-8:00 pm Youth Group 
                    Meal Included 
 
7:00 pm Narcotics Anon. 
 

9 

 
 
3:45 pm Youth Handbells 
5:30 pm Adult Handbells 
 
 
7:30 pm Al-Anon 

 
 

10 
 
7:00 am Sojourners 
9:00 am  
          Tuesday Workshop 
 
12:00 pm Al-Anon 
1:30 pm The Seekers       
              Bible Study 
 
5:30 pm Board Meeting 

11 
1:30 pm Bible Study 
 
5:00 pm TGIW meal 
5:55 pm High Five Worship 
6:10-7:30 pm Small Groups 
              AWANA 
              Confirmation 
              Parents Group 
               
7:30 pm Choir rehearsal 

12 
 
7:30 am Menôs Bible Study 
  
9:00 am Tops Weight Loss 
         Group 
 
10:00 am Precepts Bible                   
                Study 
 
10:00 am UMW Executive    
                Meeting 
 

13 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 
 
 
 
4:30 pm Worship  
 
 

15 
 
9:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Worship 
1:00 pm FPICCND 
 
6:00-8:00 pm Youth Group 
                    Meal Included 
 
 
7:00 pm Narcotics Anon. 
 

16 
 
 
3:45 pm Youth Handbells 
5:30 pm Adult Handbells 
 
 
 
7:30 pm Al-Anon 
 

17 
 
7:00 am Sojourners 
9:00 am  
         Tuesday Workshop 
 
12:00 pm Al-Anon 
1:30 pm The Seekers Bible 
        Study 
 
 

18 

 
1:30 pm Bible Study 
 
5:00 pm TGIW meal 
5:55 pm High Five Worship 
6:10-7:30 pm Small Groups 
              AWANA 
              Confirmation 
              Parents Group 
               
7:30 pm Choir rehearsal 

19 

 
7:30 am Menôs Bible Study 
 
9:00 am Tops Weight Loss 
         Group 
10:00 am Precepts Bible                   
                Study 
10:00 am UMW Esther Circle 
 
1:30 pm UMW Mary Ruth 
 
6:30 pm UMW Eve Circle 

20 
 
7:00 am Menôs Breakfast at 
       North Perkins 
 
 
10:00ð2:00 pm Sanford 
Aux 
   
 
 
 

21 
 
 
 
4:30 pm Worship  
 

22 

 
9:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Worship 
1:00 pm FPICCND 
 
6:00-8:00 pm Youth Group 
                    Meal Included 
 
7:00 pm Narcotics Anon. 
 

23 
 
 
3:45 pm Youth Handbells 
5:30 pm Adult Handbells 
 
 
 
7:30 pm Al-Anon 

24 
 
7:00 am Sojourners 
9:00 am  
         Tuesday Workshop 
 
12:00 pm Al-Anon 
1:30 pm The Seekers Bible 
         Study 

25 

 
1:30 pm Bible Study 
 
5:00 pm TGIW meal 
5:55 pm High Five Worship 
6:10-7:30 pm Small Groups 
              AWANA 
              Confirmation 
              Parents Group 
               
7:30 pm Choir rehearsal 
 

26 
 
7:30 am Menôs Bible Study 
 
9:00 am Tops Weight Loss 
         Group 
 
10:00 am Precepts Bible                   
                Study 

27 
 
 
 
 

28 
 
 
 
4:30 pm Worship  
 

29  
 
9:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Worship 
1:00 pm FPICCND 
4:00-6:00 pm Movie in the            
                      Great Hall 
6:00-8:00 pm Youth Group 
                    Meal Included 
 
7:00 pm Narcotics Anon. 
 
 

30    
 
 
3:45 pm Youth Handbells 
5:30 pm Adult Handbells 
 
 
 
7:30 pm Al-Anon 
 
 

     

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
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Childrenõs Programs 
 

(September-May) 
Activate Faith 
Sundays 9:30 a.m. 
Angels in Training 
Sundays 11:00 a.m. 
Awana 
Wednesdays 5:55 - 7:30 p.m. 
 

Phone: (701) 255-1160 
 

E-mail 
mccabeum@mccabeumc.com 
 

Facebook 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/
McCabe-Church/330953958825  
 

Website 
www.mccabeumc.com 
 

Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday 
9:00 a.m.. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

Pastor: 
Jenny Hallenbeck Orr 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

              Saturday    4:30pm in the Sanctuary (casual traditional) 
 

            Sunday     9:30am in the Sanctuary (traditional) 
 11:00am in the Great Hall (non-traditional) 

 

www.mccabeumc.com  
 
 
 
 
 

 

McCabeôs Weekend Worship Schedule
Beginning September 7 & 8, 2019 

SAVE the DATE - September 7-8, 2019 

McCabeôs 60th Anniversary at  

6th and Boulevard 

http://www.mccabeumc.com

